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Regular visits create strong, trustworthy relationships 
among pediatrician, parent and child.  

 

Routine well-child checks are crucial for maintaining 
your child’s health and physical, mental and emotional 
development. 

 

During these visits, your child receives scheduled im-
munizations to prevent illnesses. You can also discuss 
nutrition, safety at home, and school-related concerns. 

Dr. Elizabeth Harris is a caring 
and dedicated pediatrician caring 
for the Tampa Bay area. 
 
Dr. Harris attended the University 
of South Florida, where she 
earned her degree in medicine.  
 
Dr. Harris is a part of BayCare 
Medical Group. She is board    
certified by the American Board of 
Pediatrics.  
 
Dr. Harris is sensitive to the       
uniqueness of each patient's    
situation and adapts her           
consultations and treatment   
options appropriately to             
accommodate individual needs 
and concerns. She exhibits her 
passion for pediatrics in the care 
and precision she takes with her 
patients. 

https://forms.office.com/r/9BiMCEibac

